DEPARTMENT OF WESTERN MSS.
BODLEIAN LIBRARY

Please reply to OXFORD
THE KEEPER OF WESTERN MSS.
OX1 3BG

DMB/BAE ' Telephone: OXFORD 44675
TELEX 83656

7 August, 1973

Dear Mr.Palmer,

Thank you for your letter, We shall of course be very
glad for you to withdraw the Deddington parish records for
exhibition during the week 17-22 September. Can I remind
you, though, that there are 77 volumes, 4 boxes, and two big
rolls - I can't think you will be wanting to put them all
out? I am enclosing another copy of the list of them in case
yours isn't easily to hand, and I should be very grateful if
you could quote the shelfmarks of the ones you would like to
take away. Any time between 9 a.m. and 4.30 p.m. on Monday
to Friday, 10-14 September, would suit us for you to collect
them, If you care to suggest the day and time most convenient
for you, we will get permission for you to park for a short
period in the Library's private roadway between Blackwell's
and the New Library to pick them up. Could you let me have
your car number, please, for this., When you are safely parked,
you should go round to the New Library entrance in Parks Rd.,
and ask for me.

I shall be on holiday from 13 to 24 August, so if you want
to ask anything else about this during that fortnight will you

ask for my colleague, Mrs.,Clapinson, please, The Library is
closed altogether for the week 27 August to 1 September,

Yours sincerely,
Mo Lo
/Vt‘ou K
‘? ar a G~
Assistant Librarian

The Reverend G.Palmer
The Vicarage
Deddington

OXFORD, OX5 4TJ.
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